
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, October 5, 2022 
 
College & University Bound: 

– All Grade 12 students planning on applying to college or university for the fall of 2023. Guidance is 
hosting a “Destinations: College Bound Research Tutorial” on Thursday, October 6 followed by the 
college fair on Oct 13 in gym AB at 12:15. Students attending the college fair Thursday please 
register via the G12 Google Classroom Hub. 

– Guidance is hosting a “Destinations: University Bound Research Tutorial” on Wednesday, October 
12th followed by the University Fair on Tuesday, October 18th.Grade 12 students can sign up for 
this whole day event via the Grade 12 Hub- Google Classroom. 

– Grade 11 students wishing to attend the fair can sign up in the Guidance office for a portion of the 
morning or afternoon session. 

 
Rebels Basketball:  

– Great job at the home opener for Rebels Basketball. Jr and Sr girls played outstanding for their 
first games. GO REBELS!  

 
LOSSA Girls Golf:  

– Huge congratulations to Aryn Matthews on winning the Gold Medal at LOSSA Golf yesterday held 
at Royal Ashburn. Aryn had an incredible round finishing off with a 3-hole playoff to come out on 
top securing the LOSSA win. She has qualified for the OFSAA. If you see Aryn today, be sure to 
congratulate her!  
 

21/22 Yearbook Distribution:  
– Please come to the main office at lunch this week if you have paid for last years yearbook.  

 
Music Department: 

– Music students who have shown an interest in the field trip to hear Allison Au on Friday, October 
14.  Forms and receipts are due in the main office by Tuesday, October 11.  

– Concert Choir rehearses today after school in vocal room at 2:15 sharp. Bring binders and pencils!  
– Wednesday, October 6, PPHS Music Department will host a combination of regular concerts with 

large groups performing. Café Talent Night, where individuals and groups audition and perform. 
All interested can sign up for auditions times on the music room windows today.  

 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Student Council:  
– Are you in G9 and looking for a fun way to make new friends? Freshman Frenzy Fridays are 

starting this Friday, October 7. A game of capture the flag will be held at the field during lunch 
with prizes.  

– A Halloween food drive will be run for the month of October. This is a class-based competition, the 
most non-perishable items wins. Every 100 items brought there will be more prizes. 

 
 


